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included a survey of the mental hospital and of the mental 

hygiene needs of the Province. A comprehensive report, 
embodying many recommendations, was transmitted to the 

Government just prior to the disastrous fire that destroyed

the mental hospital.

At the present time the Minister of Health of the

Province is negotiating with the National Committee to

secure advice and co-operation in regard to a re-building

programme.

II. Organization of a Post-graduate Centre in Psychiatry
in Toronto.

Through a grant from the Rockefeller Foundation, 

the National Committee has entered upon a plan of co-operation 

with the Ontario Government and the University of Toronto in 

establishing a post-graduate centre to train psychiatrists 

for mental hygiene work. The Toronto Psychiatric Hospital 

has been selected for the purpose and at the present time 

six medical men with at least two years' psychiatric experience 

are being given a course that vail last approximately a year.

According to present plans, every junior psychiatrist 
in the Ontario service will be given the benefit of this train­

ing, and the Toronto Psychiatric Hospital will welcome men from 

other provinces.
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Prior to the organization of this training centre it
;, was necessary to send Canadians to the United States and to

other countries for adequate grounding in psychiatry.

In addition to the training of psychiatrists there 

is being worked out a programme in nursing education. .This
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